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Calendar 
Highlights  
November 3rd- 
Reminder to turn your 
clocks back one hour 
November 4th -  
RC Mass in OV Chapel 
November 8th - 
Deadline for Cash 
donations for 
Shoeboxes  
November 8th - 
Remembrance Day 
Service with the Legion 
in OV Chapel 
November 11th -  
Bus Outing to 
Crossroads School for 
Remembrance Day 
Ceremony 
November 14th – 
Memorial Service in CV 
Meeting Room. 
November 13th – 
Packing Shoeboxes for 
Operation Christmas 
Child in HP 
November 20 & 21 -
Decorating for 
Christmas 
November 23rd- 
Auxiliary Christmas 
Bazaar 

 
 
 
 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
November begins with All Saints Day, a celebration not often observed by us Mennonites 

and evangelicals. And that’s too bad. What this day is about is celebrating those from our 

past who have helped shaped our faith and who have, through their shared lives, 

witnessed what it means to follow Jesus often through difficult trials. The day reminds us 

that we are not alone in our faith, rather we are surrounded by a ‘great cloud of 

witnesses’ who cheer us on as we ‘run the race’. The day also points to the celebration 

that ends this month, Christ the King – the anticipated fulfillment of our hope. 

 
 

 
 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
Drop off your monetary donations to the 

Main Office by 
Friday, November 8th. 

Help to send children all over the world a 
Christmas gift! 

Christmas Banquets for Tenants 

The dates for this year’s banquets will be 

Thursday, December 5th at 5pm in 

Creekview Meeting Room & Tuesday, 

December 10th in Arbor view Dining Room 

at noon.  Sign-up sheets will be in the 

office starting November 15th.  Posters will 

also go up with more details. 

 Auxiliary Christmas Bazaar & 

Bake Sale 
Saturday, November 23rd 

10:00AM – 11:30AM 

Held in the Pleasant Manor Chapel.  

               Tea Room will be held in the AV dining room. 

 

 

Staff Spotlight  
Director of Operations: Christine Leonard 

My role as Director of Operations is to ensure that Radiant Care 

Pleasant Manor is operating within our mission, vision and values. To 

provide our seniors with excellent care and services. I have been 

employed by Radiant Care for over 39 years. My role has changed 

several times during my employment. I still love the work that we do 

together, and I am privileged to work with such a wonderful 

competent team. 

I have been married to my husband Terry for just over 35 years. We 

enjoy spending time with our family, especially our 3 grandchildren. 

We live in St. Catharines and have a trailer in Dunnville where we 

spend our weekends during the summer months. 

 

Get Your Flu Shot! 
Tenants can get their flu shots on 

November 5 and 6th in the Creekview 

Link between 9-11am  

 

On November 21 at 1:00pm Classic 

Care will be doing an Inservice on 

preventing the flu all are welcome and 

encouraged to attend!   

 

Thank you to all who attended the Thanksgiving Banquets! 


